
/, N Commonwoelth Edison
I ) 72 West Adams Street, Chicago, lilinois
k ~ Address Reply to: Post Offica Box 767"

Chicago, Illinois 60690

NSA-06-Tl (Rev. 7)

December 22, 1982

Mr. Harold Denton
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re Security Plan Revision 7 - Docket No's 50-4 54 and 50-4545

Dear Mr. Denton

t Enclosed are five (5) corrected copies of pages 1-5 and 4-2 of
Revision 7 to the Modified Amended Security Plan for Byron Station. Due to an
administrative error the last sentence of paragraph 1.45 was inadvertently
ommitted, and a second paragraph to Section 4.1.3 was added. The enclosures,

correct these errors.

These pages contain Safeguards Information and should be withheld
from public disclosure pursuant to title 10 CFR 73.21.

'Ib the best of my knowledge and belief, the statements contained
herein and in the enclosures are true and correct. In some respects these
statements are not based upon my personal knowledge but upon information
furnished by other Commonwealth Edison and contractor employees. Such
information has been reviewed in accordance with company practice and I
believe it to be reliable.

,

Sincerely,

f. Ot^ %
+

Louis O. DelGeorge
Director of Nuclear Licensing
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